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TO:
Shelton School District


ESD #113

Re:
Angela M. Arnold
Ms. Angela M. Arnold received her Bachelor of Arts degree from The Evergreen State College in June 1998.
She has been in contact with our Master in Teaching Program and plans to apply for admission for fall 2010. She may begin applying Oct. 1, 2009. If she turns in all required materials by our Jan. 26, 2010 early decision deadline, her file will be reviewed in early February and an admissions decision made by mid-February. If she does not have all her application materials in by that date, she may continue to submit materials but all materials are due by the final application deadline of May 3, 2010. Generally, it takes 4-6 weeks after an admissions file is complete for an admissions decision to be made. She is not enrolled in a residency teacher certification program at The Evergreen State College at this time. She does intend to take the sequence of undergraduate special education endorsement courses fall 2009-summer 2010 in preparation for the program beginning with a four credit special education assessment course. She may also be taking additional undergraduate courses for an elementary education endorsement.
If you have further questions, feel free to contact me.
Sincerely,

Maggie Foran
Associate Director, MIT
Certification Officer


Master in Teaching 


Certification and Advising


Seminar II E 3135 location, Se 2A 2117 mailstop

The Evergreen State College


Olympia, WA  98505


(360) 867-6559 ( foranm@evergreen.edu 


http://www.evergreen.edu/mit

_1008738964.doc



